
The intersection of Tri Hill 
Frontage Road and 31st 

Street SW will be relocated 
to the south.

Two single-lane 
roundabouts will 
be added at the 
31st Street SW 
and I 15 on-and 
off-ramps.
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The overpass will be moved to 
the east and replaced with a 
wider bridge that includes 
12-foot travel lanes, 8-foot 
shoulders and a sidewalk. A 
sidewalk will be added between 
the roundabout intersections.

An additional southbound 
lane will be added to I 15 
between the 10th Avenue 
South and Gore Hill 
interchanges. The lane 
will exit on to the 
southbound Gore Hill 
interchange off-ramp.

The new bridge design and roundabouts 
will accommodate over-sized trucks 
through the intersections. 
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The Montana Department of 
Transportation is developing 
improvements to the 
Interstate 15 Gore Hill 
Interchange (Exit 277) in 
Great Falls. The project will 
reduce delays, and improve 
traffic flow and safety on I 15 
between 10th Avenue South 
and the Gore Hill Interchange. 
MDT has selected a new 
interchange design and is 
developing detailed plans to 
guide construction. A 
construction date has not 
been determined.

PROJECT UPDATE

NEW INTERCHANGE DESIGN

SEE REVERSE FOR 
MORE INFORMATION
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PO Box 201001
Helena, MT 59620-1001

You Spoke, We Listened

Based on community feedback received at the 
2019 public meeting, MDT is also developing 
plans to replace the I 15 Gore Hill Interchange 
bridge. The new overpass structure will be built 
to the east of the current overpass to keep the 
interchange open during construction. The new 
bridge will be wider and include 12-foot travel 
lanes, 8-foot shoulders and a sidewalk. 

SEE REVERSE FOR MORE INFORMATION

For more information about the project, 
visit: https://mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/
gorehill/ or contact Brandon Coates, 
Public Involvement Manager at 
(406) 465-3350 or Brandon@RBCI.NET 

Alternative accessible formats of this document will be provided on request. 
Persons who need an alternative format should contact the Office of Civil 
Rights, Department of Transportation, 2701 Prospect Avenue, PO Box 201001, 
Helena, MT 59620. Telephone 406-444-5416 or Montana Relay Service at 711.

This document is printed at state expense. Information 
on the cost of producing this publication may be 
obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.
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